
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Maisy Hancock, Lucas Antrobus, Mia Glynn, Xander 
Wood, Jackob Williams, Oliver Williamson, Louis Carr,    

Corey Porter,  Poppy Shufflebotham, Lucie Lawton, Millie Carr, 
Joshua Whalley, Alanah McGregor, Eden Spencer, Lucas          

Antrobus, Louis Pejic, Hanna Owen-Cornwell, Dominic Latham 

Website Updates 

Updated policies can now be found on 

the website. These include English, 

Maths, School Admissions and SEN 

Policies. 

Week 2 of food menu  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over 

the £20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt policy 

can be found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Evie Carlisle  

 Busy Bees -  Tristan Cooper 

 Terrific Tigers - Louis Pejic 

 Perfect Panthers - Eleanor Martin 

 Learning Lions - Naomi Dyson 

 Wise Owls - Lacie Mollart 

 Super Squirrels - Lucie Whetnall 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jack Green 

 Fantastic Foxes - Joe Doorbar 

           Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Morgan Cliffe 

 Busy Bees - Isaac Whalley 

 Terrific Tigers - Leighton Moss 

    Perfect Panthers - Anneliese Roberts 

 Learning Lions - Riley Hunt 

 Wise Owls - Oscar Shaw 

 Super Squirrels - Oscar Newton 

 Brilliant Badgers –Alfie Potts 

 Fantastic Foxes - Leah Cornwell 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Zayn Porter 

 Busy Bees - Leila Hussain 

 Terrific Tigers - Joe Pedley  

  Perfect Panthers - Teddy Oakes 

 Learning Lions - Jacob Kidd 

 Wise Owls - Charlie Yoxall 

 Super Squirrels - Elouise Barkess 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jack Jones 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jake Deakin 
 

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 
 

Thorley Dickerson 

      

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school       
achievements: 

Bethany Kidd, Jacob Kidd and Holly Derbyshire got Student of 
the Year Award for BJJ.  

Jacob Kidd got his grey/white belt in Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu. 

Bethany Kidd got her 4th white tag in Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu 

Georgina Murray passed her Stage 6 Swimming  

Maisy Hancock got Gymnast of the Week  

Harriet Stainthorp came 3rd in the Rotary Christmas Card      
competition  

 

Well done to Mrs Stevens who ran the Alsager 5 Mile last week! 

Short Tennis  
 

Unfortunately there will be no tennis for the rest of this            

half-term. 

We will keep you updated when the club is due to start again. 

Skype Q&A with An Author  - KS1 

Natalie Pritchard, author of Sully the Seahorse is doing a Skype 
session with Terrific Tigers, Perfect Panthers and Learning Lions 

on Thursday next week.  

The children will listen to Natalie read this story, get the chance 
to ask questions about the story or about what it is like being an 

author.  

Year 4 Roman Day  

Next week, Wednesday 12th February, Year 4 children will be 

taking part in a Roman day to celebrate the end of their       

Rotten Romans topic.  

Staff will be dressing up for this event and children are           

welcome to if they wish (this is optional) 

 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Inspire Dance  

Tuesday 11th February  

 

Valentines Disco  

Thursday 13th February  

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 27th March  

 

Middleport Pottery Year 3 

Friday 28th February  

 

World Maths Day  

Wednesday 4th March  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 5th March  

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

25th March - 30th March  

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th February 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can stay safe on 
the internet  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars 99.20% Busy Bees 98.85%   

Terrific Tigers 99.26% 

Perfect Panthers 98.89% Learning Lions 97.78% 

Super Squirrels 97.42%  Wise Owls 91.33% 

Fantastic Foxes 96.00%         Brilliant Badgers 98.33% 
 

The winners for last week was  well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.36%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

House Points 
 

Earth 239 

Mars 288 

Saturn182 

Jupiter 293 

Trailblazers  

Kathryn from trailblazers will be in the staffroom from 1-5pm every Tuesday for parents to 

drop-in with any concerns they have with mental heath, parenting etc. that you wish to       

discuss.  No appointment needed, just pop into the school office! 

PTFA 

Valentines Disco- Thursday 13th February  

3.15-4.15pm Nursery/Reception/Year 1 

4.30pm –5:30pm Year 2, 3 and 4 

Tickets cost £3.00 which includes a drink, packet 

of crisps and sweets.  

Tickets on sale  now via classrooms NOT THE 

OFFICE. 

 

 

 

Please bring correct change if possible. 

School Closure 

School will be closed to pupils on Thursday 

7th May 2020 for  police and crime voting.  

Please be reminded that May bank        

holiday is on Friday 8th May and school will 

again be closed to pupils.  

Apologies for any inconvenience caused, 

perhaps this could be an opportunity for a 

weekend away . 

Inspire  

We are so looking forward to seeing the 

Inspire Dance performance at the Victoria 

Hall in Hanley on Tuesday 11th February. 

The children taking part in this after school 

club  have been working hard on their    

routine. 

Show night will be their chance to shine! 

Parents will be required to drop children off 

to Miss Price and Miss Mohring at The    

Victoria hall no at 6:00pm on the evening.  

Road Safety  

In the interest of keeping children 

safe, we ask all parents to park       

responsibly.  

No parking on the zig-zag yellow 

lines or double yellow lines, this is   

being  monitored by the community 

police. 


